
Notes For SLCC In-Person and Zoom Meeting 4-1-2025

Hosted by Kevin

In Attendance at The San Leandro Library, Kevin, Robbie, and Ron

In Attendance For The Zoom Meeting, Scott, Richard, Bob, Don
● Quick recap

● Scott discussed his 3D-printed grip module for a Sig Sauer P320 handgun and plans to 

test it at a shooting range. Kevin shared his experiences from a large garage sale and an air 

show, and the group discussed various topics related to Atari news and game companies. 

The conversation ended with the group reminiscing about old print shop banners and 

agreeing to meet again next week.

● Next steps

● • Kevin to invite "drop chat" to next week's meeting to discuss her 1450 XLD board 

design.

● • Richard to ship an unspecified item to Kevin this week.

● • Kevin to organize and go through the boxes of items acquired from the Brewing 

Academy garage sale.

● • Don to continue working on finishing touches for his train route.

● • Kevin to resolve the Zoom meeting link issue for future meetings by using the correct 

website (zoom.com instead of Zoom workplace).
●

●

● Summary

● 3d-Printed Grip Module for Sig Sauer

● Scott discusses his 3D-printed grip module for a Sig Sauer P320 handgun. He explains 

that the grip is made of PLA+ plastic, while the critical components like the barrel and slide 

are metal. Scott plans to test the grip at a shooting range but is waiting for better weather 

conditions. The group also briefly discusses the potential risks and recommended materials 

for 3D-printed gun parts.

● Vintage Tech and Air Show

● Kevin attended a large garage sale at the Brewing Academy, where he acquired 

numerous vintage computer and gaming items, including Atari systems, laser discs, and 

manuals. He met several people from the retro computing community, including Bob and a 

woman who designed a 1450 XLD board. Kevin plans to invite her to speak at a future 

meeting. Later, he attended an air show in Sacramento where he was impressed by the 

F-35B's hovering capabilities.

● Atari Game System Announcement Discussion

● In the meeting, Kevin, Richard, Don, and Scott discussed various topics. They talked 

about Atari news, with Don mentioning a YouTube video about a potential new Atari game 

system announcement. They also discussed the Coleco and Mattel game companies and 

their software rights. Kevin shared his experience with the Atari 5200 and its 2600 game 

module. There was a discussion about a link issue with the Zoom workplace, with Don 

explaining that he had to manually copy and paste the link to access the meeting.

● Weather and Meeting Location Discussion

● Kevin mentions having a stack of STs but lacks the necessary tops and screws, 

http://zoom.com/


causing a setback in his plans. The group discusses the early end time of their meeting 

location, with Scott jokingly suggesting it's to make way for drug dealers. Kevin notes the 

varying weather conditions in different areas. The meeting concludes with Robbie showing a 

sign, which Richard points out is not centered, and the group reminisces about old print shop 

banners before agreeing to meet again next week.
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